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	To:
	Transfusion Services Managers

	From:
	Hospital Relations 

	Date:
	October 29, 2019

	Re:
	Irradiator Update



We are pleased to share that irradiator repairs are complete.  Carter BloodCare will begin performing on-site irradiation effective immediately. 

Thank you for your patience during the downtime.
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